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During the meeting of the ICRC in Wales 2013, a Diaconal Committee was establised to facilitate 
and promote cooperation among the ICRC member churches in ministries of mercy.  
 

As a Diaconal Committee we endeavour to act according to the principle of Galatians 6:10 
“Therefore, as we have opportunity, let us do good to all people, especially to those who belong to the 
family of believers.” There is a Protocol to respond to major disasters. It was previously placed under the 
Missions Committee, but never used. It is one thing to have a Protocol, yet another thing to make effective 
and responsible use of it. A properly functioning Protocol is something that has to grow. Disaster relief is 
very complicated and the risk of making mistakes is high. Money as such is not the solution. Money can 
become a curse. This should be realised by both those who receive and those who give. 
 

As Diaconal Committee we will never be able to work effectively, if we are not informed about the 
existing diaconal activities and ministries of mercy within the ICRC family of churches. We have sent a 
questionnaire to all the churches. Yet only about half of the 33 ICRC denominations have responded thus 
far. On the ICRC website (www.icrconline.com) you will find a list of those churches who have responded 
and those who haven’t. Visit this website to make sure your denomination does not stay behind! Please 
share with us the following information with regards to your local church and / or federation. (see opposite 
side of this page or the second attachment) 

 

We also want to call on the churches to share information with us on how to reach out to the 
persecuted Christians. Presently in the Middle East things are very tense for our “family of believers” over 
there. 
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